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12th April 2019 
 
Re: Information Afternoon on Senior Cycle Options 2019  
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
You are cordially invited to attend an Information Afternoon on 
Senior Cycle Options which will be held on Tuesday 30th April at 
3.00p.m. in the Sportshall.   
 
The afternoon will focus on the following themes: 
 

 Choosing the right Options in Senior Cycle  

 A Guide to The Leaving Certificate Vocational Programme 

(LCVP) 

 Student Leadership opportunities at the school. 

 Transition Year  

 
We look forward to seeing you on the afternoon.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
______________   
 
John Nolan    
Principal  
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